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PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
1. The purpose of this report is to present for the Board’s consideration, an application for funding 

assistance from the 2009/10 Youth Development Scheme.  
 
2. There is currently a balance of $2,600 available in the 2009/10 Youth Development Scheme 

fund.   
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 
3. Funding is being sought by Jordan Von Hagen, 13 year old of North New Brighton to compete in 

the New Zealand Diving Championships in Auckland on the 23 to 25 October 2009. 
 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 
 

4. The following table details event expenses and funding requested for the applicant:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
5. This is the first time the applicant has applied for funding from the Board.   

 
Do the Recommendations of this Report Align with 2009-19 LTCCP budgets?  
 
6. Yes, pages 176 and 177 regarding community grants schemes including Board funding, refers.  
 
LEGAL CONSIDERATIONS 
 
7. There are no legal issues to be considered. 
 
Have you considered the legal implications of the issue under consideration?  
 
8. Not applicable. 
 
ALIGNMENT WITH LTCCP AND ACTIVITY MANAGEMENT PLANS 
 
9. Yes. 
 

 Do the recommendations of this report support a level of service or project in the 2009-19 
LTCCP? 

 
 10. Yes, paragraph 6 above refers.

EXPENSES Cost (NZ $) 
Entrance fee 110
Accommodation 175
Flights 191
Syncro togs 75
Food x 4 days 120
Car hire 30
Total Cost $701
Amount raised 235
Amount requested (each) $466
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ALIGNMENT WITH STRATEGIES 
 
Do the recommendations align with the Council’s strategies? 
 
11. Yes, the application aligns with the Youth Strategy and the Physical Recreation and Sport 

Strategy. 
 
CONSULTATION FULFILMENT 
 
12. Not applicable. 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended that the Board consider allocating $100 from the 2009/10 Youth Development 
Scheme fund to Jordan Von Hagen to compete in the New Zealand Diving Championships in 
Auckland from 23 to 25 October 2009. 
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 BACKGROUND OF APPLICANT 
 

Jordan Von Hagen 
 
13. Jordan attends Burnside High School and started diving two years ago after an injury from 

another sport.  She has recently become the Canterbury Dive Club’s most improved diver 
training four times a week in the water and conditioning twice per week.  Jordan also competed 
for her school at a one-off diving competition. 

 
14. Jordan competed at the Canterbury Diving Championships at Queen Elizabeth II Pool in late 

August which qualified her to compete at the Diving New Zealand Open and Junior 
Championships in late October with four others from Canterbury.  She will compete in the 
springboard, three metre platform and synchro at the New Zealand Championships.  

 
15. This year Jordan has received six gold medals and recently received two gold medals (one 

metre and three metre springboard) and one silver medal (three metre platform) at the South 
Island Championships.  Jordan hopes to represent New Zealand one day. 

 
16. Jordan and her Canterbury team mates have been actively fundraising to cover costs and so far 

have raised nearly enough to pay for their accommodation.  Jordan has also been doing odd 
jobs to raise money for herself. 

 
 


